
17th November 2021

COVID Vaccinations – 12 – 15 YEAR OLDS
Friday, 19 th November 2021

Dear Parent

This is to remind you that the NHS Immunisation Team will be attending school to give the
COVID vaccination to those students for whom consent has been received.

If you want your child to receive the vaccination and have not yet submitted your consent,
you will be able to do so up to 11am on Thursday 18th November. Please follow this
link for the NHS consent form.

Please note that if you child has already received the COVID vaccine or they have had
COVID within 28 days prior to 19th November, they will not be able to receive the vaccine.

On the day of the vaccinations, we would kindly ask you to ensure that your child(ren):

● Wear their PE top so that the nurses can gain easy to access the very top of the arm.
● Eat breakfast as usual and bring a snack to eat at breaktime.
● Bring plenty of water to drink throughout the day.

Kind regards

Polly McDonald
Student Support

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/oathall.org/uploads/2021/10/11133410/Consent-Form-Parent-Letter-COVID.Final-Othall-1.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/oathall.org/uploads/2021/10/11133410/Consent-Form-Parent-Letter-COVID.Final-Othall-1.pdf

